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Winans Lake Views 

The Lake Views is a news letter for WLA members and residents around Winans Lake.  Contact Terre 

Voegeli, voegelit@gmail.com, to add or remove emails from the distribution list.  

Christmas Caroling 

It’s a neighborhood holiday tradition! Martha will once again lead carolers in house-to-house caroling 

and host an after-glow at her home. Please see flyer for this year’s details.  Hope to see you there! 

Winter Lake Dock and Raft Removal  

Despite the unseasonably warm weather, winter is upon us.  Lakefront members are reminded that WLA 

rules require that docks, dock supports and swimming rafts are to be removed from the lake.  If you still 

have a dock or raft in the water, please ensure that it is removed and stored a.s.a.p.   

Ice Fishing 

With winter and colder temperatures fast approaching, thoughts turn to winter activities. Now is the 

time to review the WLA ice fishing rules.   

15. Ice shanties shall have a numbered flag provided by the WLA or LGCC.  There shall be no more 
than one shanty per such flag.  Shanties shall be removed from the lake at the end of each day. 
Ice holes are to be clearly marked for safety. 

16. Bass over 18 inches and pike under 26 inches must be released. 
17. Any live baitfish used must be obtained from a State-certified bait dealer, and must not be 

disposed of in the lake. 
18. Ice-fishing flags must be clearly displayed at all times when ice-fishing. 
19. Members of LGCC that are issued an ice-fishing flag by LGCC must be present on the ice with 

their flag.   
20. No tip-ups, tip-downs, or other setlines are permitted.  For the purposes of this rule, a setline is 

defined as any fishing line more than fifteen (15) feet from the fisherman or that is not under 
the direct control of the fisherman. 

22. Any fisherman that is determined to be in violation of WLA fishing rules may have their flag and 
fishing privileges revoked as determined by the WLA Board. 

 

Ice fishing flags can be obtained from Greg Dygert.  You can reach him by phone (810-231-2644) or 

email (stanleywings@yahoo.com).  

Winans Lake Association Rules 

The Winans Lake Association rules had some minor updates earlier this year.  The current rules are 

attached.  
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New neighbors  

We’ve had many new additions to our neighborhood since April.  Please join the board in welcoming the 

following newcomers: 

Sarah and Shane Thelan 
5860 Winans Drive 
 
Courtney and Matt Lewis 
5860 Cowell 
 
Michael and Susan Cusick 
6209 Winans Drive 
 
Loretta Tobolske-Horn and Derek Horn 
6540 Cowell 
 
Charles DeLand 
8443 Teahan Road 
 
Brian Helmerson 
5749 Cowell 
 
Christine & Greg Teff 
6146 Cowell Road 
 
Kay and Roy Retzlaff 
6007 Winans View Court  

 

WLA Board Meetings 

The next meeting of the WLA board is scheduled for January 11, 2018 at 6:30.   Location TBD.  

Newsletter News 

After many years, Melissa Benzie has passed the newsletter to Terre Voegeli. The board and all 

members extend their thanks to her contribution. Please send any neighborhood news to Terre Voegeli 

(voegelit@gmail.com).   
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